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4th December 2020 

 
 Dear Parents / Guardians 
  
 
Re: Winter Financial Support - Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
Many people’s financial circumstances have changed due to the pandemic and a lot of 
people won’t realise they are now entitled to claim support that they weren’t entitled to 
before.  
 
You may be eligible for free school meals, which if claimed quickly will also entitle you to 
vouchers over the winter holiday period.  
 
It takes a few minutes to check your eligibility and apply for this extra support. To do this 
please click on the following link.  https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/ 
 
If you apply by Thursday 10th December, and your application is confirmed, you will receive 
a winter voucher worth £30 per child to help you over the two school week holidays.  
 
This voucher will be valid at a range of local supermarkets  
 
If you are already registered for free school meals, you will automatically receive the winter 
voucher which will be sent to the priority email registered with school. 
 
If you are notified that your application has been confirmed it would be helpful if you would 
also email julia.kear@corbetschool.net so that we know to expect your confirmation from 
the local authority. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Keith Rendell 
Business Manager 
Corbet School 
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